
 

3.22.2020 

 
ATTENTION YMCA ALEXANDRIA MEMBERS 

 
 

The YMCA was notified by the Alexandria Health Department on Friday evening, 

March 20th, that a YMCA member, who visited YMCA Alexandria from 1pm to 3pm 

on Sunday, March 15th, has a confirmed case of COVID-19.  

 

As per Health Department protocol, the Alexandria Health Department informed the 

YMCA that it would immediately contact each individual member to talk with them 

about their potential exposure to COVID-19 and to discuss the next steps that each 

member should take.  

 

If you were at YMCA Alexandria from 1pm – 3pm on Sunday, March 15th, and have 

not already spoken with the Alexandria Health Department, please contact them at 

(703) 309-8276.  

 

 

 


